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August 9, 2022 

 

Dear CV-TEC Health Careers Students:  

(Allied Health, New Visions Medical Careers, LPN, CNA, Phlebotomy) 

 

Welcome to the 2022-2023 school year.  We are excited to have you join us at CV-TEC. 

We know you must have many questions regarding participation in clinical experiences as part of the health 

career program you are enrolled in at CV-TEC. Your safety is our top priority, and we take very seriously 

the need to follow all recommendations and protocols in, not only our classrooms, but in clinical settings 

as well.  

We are informing all CV-TEC Health Careers Students that vaccination for COVID 19 will be necessary in 

order to take full advantage of clinical experiences. Requirements at our partnering clinical sites are 

constantly changing and are not universal. At the minimum, students must be fully vaccinated (2 doses of 

Pfizer or Moderna OR, one dose of J&J) and in many cases at least one booster will also be required.  Testing 

for COVID 19 is not an acceptable substitution for vaccination. Clinical sites have the full determination as 

to under what conditions a student may be present. We want to be clear that if you are not vaccinated 

your clinical experiences will be unavailable. In many of our programs, this will affect your ability to 

complete required clinical hours and sit for a license or certification. 

We are in constant communication with all of our clinical site partners and will keep you informed of all 

requirements as they are announced and as they pertain to your specific program.  Should you have any 

questions, please call the Health Careers Coordinator’s office at (518) 561-0100 ext. 246. 

 

Sincerely,  

Michele M. Friedman 

Director of Career & Technical Education 

CV-TEC Division of CVES 


